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General Organizers Report

Glen Mabe
211 5th Street

Luray, VA 22835
home 540-743-2436; cell 540-860-2634

chessman19612004@yahoo.com 
 

I hope everyone had a good summer. With the cooler weather it's starting to feel like trapping season.
I guess I'm like every other trapper, I have a lot of gear to get ready. There is a lot of talk about fur
this year some good some bad, but one thing for sure, if fur goes up and you done have any to sale
you missed the boat. I want to thank Art Folts and his crew for the job they done at the convention, it
was second to none. The fur sale will be the 2ND Saturday in March at the Exopland. I am not runner
for office this year so this will be my last report. I want to thank the VTA members for give me the
opportunity to serve them, I had a good time. I would also like to see every member to VOTE. It's your
VTA. If there is anyone that needs anything my door is always open. Thanks again, Glen
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